
 
ATTN:  DoD NAF Health Benefit Plan Participants 
 
The privacy provisions of the Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act 
(HIPAA) require the DoD NAF Health Benefit Plan to periodically notify participants of 
the availability of its Notice of Privacy Practices.   The Privacy Notice describes how 
health information of a participant may be used or disclosed.   
 
The Privacy Notice is available for retired associates to view and/or print by visiting the 
the AREA home page at www.aafes.com/area.  The notice is located under “Your 
Benefits”. 
 
 
 


